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Welcome to the very first edition of the 
Laz Newsletter! Here you will find all 
the recent news on the projects I’m 
working on. If any of them pique your 
interest, I encourage you to click on the 
provided link for more information. 

I intend to send out this newsletter 
once every month or so. 
 
Happy reading! 

 
The first thing we would like to announce is the launch of this newsletter.  
 
The next item of interest is that there is a new Flash Fiction story on the Author’s 

Website. The name of it is “I’m Bored”. It’s very short, so I suspect you won’t be.        
It is located here: I'm Bored. Enjoy! 
 

The next announcement is one I’m very proud of! I’ve been selected for inclusion in 
BookBub’s Featured Deals. This is a big honkin’ deal! Only one out of four novels that 

are submitted is accepted, and if you add the fact that I am a new author, only 2 months self-
published, it makes it even more impressive.  
 
This inclusion will drastically increase my exposure, since BookBub gets in front of 1.2 
million avid science fiction readers in multiple English-speaking countries. Exposure is king, 
no matter how well you write. A new author is competing with a vast sea of titles. Getting 
eyeballs on your work is worth any expense. At any rate, to be selected by this well-regarded 
electronic broadsheet is a very great compliment, indeed, and I am sincerely honored. 
 

And finally,  work has begun in earnest on my sequel to “Dimensions of Essence”. It 
will be set in the same universe and will occur 50 years after the events in the first 
book. I’m eyeing a release date of end-of-February, 2026. I’ll post some samples on 

my Authors Website. Stay tuned for further developments! 

https://lazpublishing.com/stories/flash_2.html
https://lazpublishing.com/index.html

